

Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL
Tel: 01923 225188 email: admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH

we are a learning community with the spirit to succeed

10th May 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 5 study visit to Hornachuelos, Córdoba, Spain

We would like to invite you to a meeting on Tuesday 14^{th} May 2019 at 3.30 pm in the Key Stage 1 hall.

During this meeting, we will clarify the schedule for the trip as well as address any questions or concerns you may have. Your attendance is very important because you will get all the information necessary at this stage and it will be an opportunity to ask questions.

If you are not able to attend the meeting please contact the school office and alternative arrangements will be made.

We are looking forward to meeting you.

Yours faithfully

Mr C van Straaten

Headteacher













